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Northbound 95 Express Lane Entrance to be Relocated 
 

 

Miami, FL – The entrance to the northbound 95 Express Lanes currently located at 

approximately NW 29 Street will be relocated approximately one mile to the north on Sunday 

morning, May 7 for a period of approximately two years. All signage will be changed to reflect 

the new location of the northbound 95 Express entrance. 

 

The relocation of the northbound express lanes entrance will provide the contractor the necessary 

room required to begin the replacement of the concrete pavement on I-95 between NW 29 Street 

and NW 79 Street. In order relocate the entrance, the following closures will be implemented: 

 

Friday, May 5 through Sunday, May 7 (around the clock closure) – All northbound 95 Express 

Lanes from State Road (SR) 112 to the Golden Glades Interchange will be continuously closed 

starting at 11 p.m. on Friday, May 5 through 11 a.m., Sunday, May 7. 

 

Friday, May 5 and Saturday, May 6 - One northbound general purpose lane from NW 27 Street 

to NW 79 Street will be closed between the hours of 11 p.m. and 11 a.m. 

 

The closures will allow the contractor to work on the emergency stopping sites and install 

temporary concrete barrier walls and lighting. Please note that this schedule may change due 

to bad weather or other unforeseen conditions. The closures are part of the I-95 Design/Build 

Project to construct five emergency stopping sites on I-95 from NW 62 Street to NW 131 Street, 

and replace the concrete pavement from NW 29 Street to NW 79 Street. 

 

For more information, please call FDOT’s Public Information Office at 305-470-5349 or 

Construction Public Information Specialist Oscar Gonzalez at 786-280-0983 or go to the website 

at www.fdotmiamidade.com. For around-the-clock, real time, I-95 traffic information, call 511. 

Remember: stay safe. Stay in your lane. 
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